
The Jack Lippe Memorial Scholarship 
Sponsored by: The Men's Club of Congregation Agudath Israel 
 

To the applicant: 

On the following page please find application materials for the Congregation Agudath Israel Men's Club 
Jack Lippe Memorial Scholarship.  Please return the completed application and essay to The Men's 
Club of Agudath Israel, C/O Scott Wormser, 20 Academy Road. Caldwell, NJ 07006 
 
 
The purpose of the scholarship is to honor and perpetuate the memory of Jack Lippe and to assist a 
deserving high school graduate in the pursuit of higher education. 

The scholarship is open to graduating high school seniors who are planning to attend an accredited 
college or industrial, trade, or business school. The parents must be members of Congregation Agudath 
Israel, and the father a member of Men’s Club.  If the household does not have a father who is a 
member of the congregation, but the mother is a member, that is acceptable. 

The size of the award is established by the Men's Club Board based upon the recommendations of the 
Jack Lippe Scholarship committee.  The amount of the scholarship each year will be based upon 
availability of funds and the qualifications of the applicants.   

In awarding the scholarship, the committee uses the following criteria: the student's scholastic 
achievement, personal character, extracurricular activities, and Jewish community involvement.  Each 
of these criteria will be weighed equally in evaluating the recipient.  The scholarship committee may 
choose to conduct personal interviews with finalists. 

The scholarship will be awarded at the annual Men’s Club Shabbat in May, 2024. We request that both 
the applicant and father attend. 

 

DEADLINE: March 31, 2024  
 


